Elizabeth B. Haviside
2885 17 mile Drive
Pebble Beach, CA 93953

March 22, 2004

Mr. Thom McCue

Monterey County Panning Department
2620 1% Avenue

Marina, CA 93933

Dear Mr. McCue,

Please accept this letter as commentary I would like to make as a long-time resident of
the Del Monte Forest.

In regards to the new Equestrian Center, my own horseback riding in Del Monte Forest
began in 1930, at five years of age. However, my parents, Mr. and Mrs. Olsen M.
Haviside rode from the Pebble Beach Stable much earlier than this.

My father was very familiar with the original plan for Pebble Beach, as he sold properties
for Mr. Morse. It was part of the original plan of Pebble Beach properties to offer
residents in the area and guests at The Lodge exceptional equestrian amenities. This
included the close to 40 miles of trail access, both in and outside the F orest.

It is my sincere hope that with the replacement of the current equestrian center, none of
the equestrian activities will be compromised in anyway. You and others at the County
must realize that the preservation of the original land use intent is only the right thing to
do, considering all of the other growth factors we have seen over the past seventy-five
years.

Thank you for your support of horseback riding in the Del Monte Forest.

Sincerely,
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Elizabetil B. Haviside
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